
 
Circular / 64 / 21-22                                               Date: 23-02-2022  

 

Dear parent  

As we are aware the pandemic had a lasting effect on the kids academics, which is further evident 

from the results of recent assessments .Now that the School is gearing up for yet another year its 

imperative that the learner gets a solid foundation for moving forward. In an effort to bridge the 

gap in academic content of one grade and the next, Ryan Edunation School Jaipur is initiating the 

bridge course w.e.f. 21st March 2022. Parents of the children of all the grades are invited to send 

their children to school from 9 am till 12 pm every day during the time from 21stMarch till the date 

for Final PTM. This bridge programme will deal with learning gaps of existing grades and will 

continue for at-least a week in April as well. In April The subject teacher will first revise the 

concepts of the previous academic year and then will align with the content of the ensuing year. 

The insightful vision of bridging the gap paves the way towards better clarity of concepts at an 

unhurried pace and eliminates learning difficulties at grass root level; thereby providing a platform 

for self-exploration which is an integral part of Ryan Edunation School Jaipur. Along with Bridge 

Programme Students will also get a due sports time to strike a balance with their physical needs. 

This very approach has led to productive results and a remarkable growth in academics has been 

observed by the stakeholders earlier as well. Hence we urge our Parents to motivate our learner to 

take maximum benefit out of it. 

 
Warm Regards  
 

 
Principal  
Ryan Edunation School 
 

 


